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FDOT’s January 7 Updates on the Pensacola Bay Bridge Recovery 
Efforts 

 
TALLAHASSEE, Fla. – Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) contractors have set 
multiple beam spans and will begin pouring concrete for the deck on the Pensacola Bay Bridge 
this week.  
 
Beams and decks are part of the bridge superstructure that support traffic and bear the load 
passing over it. The deck, the surface of the bridge that will serve as a roadway for vehicles are 
supported by the beams. 
 
Simultaneously, multiple teams are: 

• Demolishing damaged spans on the bridge. 

• Removing debris near the bottom of the bay.  

• Fabricating multiple concrete piles, piers, and beams for reconstruction from the 
Pensacola precast yard and a facility in Tampa.  

• Driving piles and setting beams to repair bridge spans. 

Motorists should continue to use all available detour routes, which include the Garcon Point 
Bridge and State Road 87. At this time, tolls on the Garcon Point Bridge have been suspended 
through Tuesday, January 12, 2021. Commuters can also use the Escambia County Area 
Transit’s (ECAT) temporary bus route travel between Pensacola and Gulf Breeze free of 
charge. 

The Pensacola Bay Bridge has a targeted re-opening date of March 2021. Once repairs are 
complete, all four lanes will be open with no load restrictions. As each repair method is 
developed, FDOT will be conducting reviews to ensure the contractor is hitting all milestones in 
the established schedule.   
 
Details on the detour routes, including graphics, FAQs, and regular updates can be found online 
at fdot.gov/PensacolaBay. Members of the public wishing to receive these updates can choose 
to subscribe by providing their email address on this website as well.  
 
For additional real-time updates on the Pensacola Bay Bridge, follow FDOT District Three on 
social media:  

• Twitter: @MyFDOT_NWFL 

mailto:ian.satter@dot.state.fl.us
https://www.fdot.gov/info/PensacolaBay
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2FMyFDOT_NWFL&data=02%7C01%7CBeth.Frady%40dot.state.fl.us%7Cb766d86add5a40d0417108d85e396d0d%7Cdb21de5dbc9c420c8f3f8f08f85b5ada%7C0%7C0%7C637362948019548590&sdata=cWLoghmGF2f3pCFLPQ0%2F9NExtAOI7kM6ugZciaPTDz8%3D&reserved=0


• Facebook: @MyFDOTNWFL 
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